[bookmark: _GoBack]Arcadia Group response (only to be quoted in its entirety) 
 
“We are aware of the situation regarding Syrian refugees working in Turkish garment factories. To date our audit programme has not identified Syrian workers in our suppliers’ factories in Turkey.
 
We have communicated to all our suppliers who source from Turkey to re-confirm that manufacturers and any other persons involved in our supply chain must be employed to the precise standards outlined in our Code of Conduct.
 
Our audit partners in Turkey have also been briefed to ensure auditors understand and are trained to identify and report any concerns.  Last year we amended our audit policy to insist all audits are semi or unannounced.
 
In collaboration with other stakeholders we continue to monitor the situation.
 
For further information on our social and environmental activities please visit the ‘Fashion Footprint’ section on our website. 

http://www.arcadiagroup.co.uk/fashion-footprint”
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